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Tuesday 3rd November 2020 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 

Upper Key Stage 2 Teacher 
 

 
Thank you for your interest in this post. Warley Road is a lively and popular school set in an elevated location 
overlooking Calder Valley. The school is set in an impressive Victorian building, which is currently undergoing a 
refurbishment programme, with two large and exciting schemes planned for summer 2021. Since September our focus 
has been on developing ‘Provision, Quality and Consistency’ across all aspects of teaching and learning. At Warley 
Road we are committed to ensuring that every child, regardless of their starting point is able to grow and achieve in a 
supportive and caring environment. 
 
Warley Road is part of Impact multi-academy trust and benefits from a wide range of support. Impact Trust prides itself 
on being a values driven organisation working collaboratively to ensure education impacts positively on students, 
families, communities and staff.  
 
The successful applicant will, in the first instance be a sound team player with excellent interpersonal skills who sees 
the attainment and achievement of pupils as their core function.  
 
The successful candidate will also feel comfortable in a school that views change and on-going development as 
exciting, where any barriers to developing teaching and learning are removed in order to raise educational attainment. 
They will be flexible and enjoy working as part of a team whilst having the drive and initiative to work independently and 
from their own initiative.  
 
The post will include a range of teaching across upper key stage with a 50% commitment within Year 6. The post 
requires attendance at planning and assessment meetings and at times will include whole class as well as small group 
teaching. I strongly encourage all prospective candidates to visit to find out more about the post and I look forward to 
receiving your application. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Lesley Heathcote 
Headteacher 

 


